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Dear Mr Hamiltonshire, 

Administrative access ref. FOI/2425/037 

1. I refer to your request under the Freedom of Information Act 1982 (FOI Act) received by the National 
Indigenous Australians Agency (NIAA) on 13 December 2024. 

2. Following a consultation process with you, I have decided to provide you with administrative access to your 
request: 

“I request access to the Style Guides/Brand Guides/Writing Guides currently used for the National 
Indigenous Australians Agency.” 

3. The documents released to you are attached. 

4. I confirm you withdrew your freedom of information request on 9 January 2025. 

Questions about this letter 

5. If you have any questions about this letter or NIAA’s FOI and administrative access processes, please contact 
the NIAA’s FOI Coordinator at: 

Email:  foi@niaa.gov.au 

Post:  Freedom of Information Coordinator 
  National Indigenous Australians Agency 
  GPO Box 2191  

Canberra ACT 2601 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Rob Blanch 

Branch Manager 
Communications 
Corporate Group 
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